Crossett City Council met in special session April 19, 2021 at 5:30 p.m. in the Crossett Public Library.

Present: 	Mayor Marshall, Clerk/Treasurer Clark Terrell and City Attorney James Hamilton 

Councilmembers:	Mondragon, Foster, Carter, Gill and Knight (conference call)

Absent:		Councilwoman Phillips


Mayor Marshall stated that the purpose of this meeting is to discuss financial reports for February and March 2021.

Mayor Marshall opened the floor for discussion of the financial statements.  

Mayor Marshall informed the council that the city has received close to $40,000 from insurance caused by winter storm.  She also mentioned that the pumper truck was sold.  Two bids were received and the highest bidder was City of Hamburg.  The truck was sold for $40,000.

Questions concerning telephone expense were asked.  Mayor Marshall explained that working with Windstream to streamline the service has been a long tedious process.  We are now going to do more research to find out if there are any lines we can eliminate.

Other questions were asked and answered.

With no other questions, motion to adjourn by Councilman Carter, seconded by Councilwoman Mondragon.


_____________________________			______________________________
Clark Terrell, Clerk/Treasurer			Crystal Marshall, Mayor


